
 
 

 
 

PUBLICATION OF NOTICE 
CONCERNING THE REDESIGNATION 

OF THE SITE OF THE CABARRUS COUNTY COURTHOUSE 
 

The Cabarrus County Board of Commissioners intend to redesignate the site of the Cabarrus 
County Courthouse on June 5, 2023, at 4:00 PM in the Multi-Purpose Room, 65 Church Street S, 
Concord, North Carolina, at their regularly scheduled work session meeting. A copy of the 
proposed resolution is available for public inspection in the office of the County Manager at 65 
Church Street S, Concord, North Carolina. 
 

Lauren Linker 
Clerk to the Board of Commissioners 

Cabarrus County, North Carolina 
 

Posted May 8, 2023 
 


